From: Matthew Hiller
Date: Monday, July 11, 2022 at 12:53 PM
Subject: Masks in ELC Spaces highly encouraged

Hello summer students,

Please see the message below from Dean Smith and Dean Fitzwater regarding masks in ELC spaces.

Dear nursing atudents:

We hope that you are doing well this summer term.

As you may have seen, Multnomah County reports an increase in COVID cases. We have seen this
increase in cases as well with our current summer students on the Portland campus. While masking is
not mandatory at Linfield University, we are HIGHLY encouraging and recommending that students wear
KF94 or KN95 masks while in the ELC spaces. In the ELC students and faculty are in close proximity and

we support any precautions to reduce the potential of an infection.

Thank you!
Deans Smith and Fitzwater



